
 

 

 

NOTICE OF EXTENSION 
 

Date: 08 May 2023 

To: Interested Service Providers/consultants 

Contact: SPC Procurement – procurement@spc.int  
  

Subject: Notice of extension  

RFQ Name: Consultant to lead the review of the Regional School Leadership Standards in the 
regional summit 

 

 

Procurement Reference: RFQ EQAP23-011 

 

Notice: 

The Pacific Community hereby gives notice that the submission deadline date for RFQ_EQAP23-011 

- Consultant to lead the review of the Regional School Leadership Standards in the regional 

summit has been extended to Monday 15 May 2023, at 11:59pm (Fiji time). 

  

 

All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 

 

 

For any complaints regarding the SPC’s RFP please refer to the Bidder Protests section on the SPC 

website https://www.spc.int/accountability.  

 

 

mailto:procurement@spc.int
https://www.spc.int/accountability

